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Just another attempt to make it harder for law abiding citizens to buy a gun and more 

paperwork for gun dealers. Meanwhile criminals are out buying guns off the streets, 

stealing them and getting them from cartels. The laws we already have for buying 

guns is sufficient. No law is going to stop someone evil from killing or obtaining a gun. 

Another moronic attempt to take our guns 


